
 

 

  

Bayswater House  

Penarth Marina  

CF64 1SD 

Dear Trustee, 

 

Re: Request for Participation in a Brief Survey on Church Leadership and Congregational Diversity 

 

I hope this message finds you well. I am conducting a brief survey to explore the relationship 

between congregational diversity and church leadership within FIEC-affiliated churches. 

Understanding the current landscape helps us identify strengths and areas for growth, 

encouraging unity and ensuring that leadership truly reflects the congregations they serve. Your 

honest and thoughtful responses will be instrumental in this process. 

Please take a few moments to complete the survey by clicking the button below: 

Complete the Survey 

Thank you for your time, honesty, and commitment to the health and growth of the Church. 

 

Grace and peace,  

 

_______________ 
Rev. Brendon Naicker 
M.A.Th. (UK), M.A.Th. (US), B.A.Th. (UK) 

Director  
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd9yXjoWkd7bWuwa6GWWSw1w4Ga9iahn1Z9aXhxGDdvjCR9hQ/viewform?usp=preview
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